
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 4 November 2005 
 
 
 
 
TO: Members of the Hunter College Senate 
 
FM: Senate Administrative Committee 
 
RE: Cancellation of November 16th Senate Meeting 
 
 
Please note that the Senate meeting scheduled for November 16th has 
been cancelled.  The next Senate meeting is scheduled for November 
30th, and the agenda and material for that meeting will follow. 
 
Attached are curriculum changes currently under consideration by the 
Curriculum Committee of the School of Education with a deadline for 
challenges and/or corrections of 15 November 2005. 


